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December, 2023

Restrictions on the use of some books

1. Restrictions on the use of some books to be moved

Range of the books to be moved. (26,315 volumes)

The books have "OIC" label on the spine, and "Relocation work in progress" will appear on
RUNNERS OPAC.

> Request these books from other campuses
These books cannot be requested from February 19 to March 15.
» Viewing / Borrowing
These books cannot be used until arrival in OIC Library.
» Automatic book storage
<BKC Media Center>
From January onwards, these books will not be available until they arrive at  the OIC
Library. (If you need to use it, please contact the counter).
< Hirai Kaichiro Memorial Library>
Until February 25, the requested books will be handled at the counter. After that, these
books will not be available until they arrive at the OIC Library.

2. Restrictions on the use of a part of areas

Some areas or shelves will be unavailable during the following period. However, the books that

are not relocated can be used as usual.

v BKC Media Center

+ 1F to 2F: February 19 to March 2.

* The elevator can be used as usual.
v Hirai Kaichiro Memorial Library

+ B1F to 3F: February 26 to March 2.

* The elevator can be used as usual.
v Shugakukan Research Library

+ B1F to 5F: February 26 to March 2.

+ The elevator is used for work and may be temporarily unavailable.
v OIC Library

+ 2F to 4F: February 27 to March 15.

* The elevator can be used as usual.
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